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 Happy Holidays! It’s hard to believe that in 
about a month Christmas will be here. Everything is 
going well in the fourth grade. I would like to thank 
you for coming to the parent-teacher conferences. I 
enjoyed talking to all of you. 
 I would like to thank our room parents, Mrs. 
Schweitzer and Mrs. Knoell, for bringing snacks for the 
Harvest Party. 
 Included with this newsletter are the book  
orders. Please have them returned to school by  
Friday, December 7. 
 The class Christmas party will be on Friday,  
December 21. There will be no student gift ex-
change.  
 Just a reminder that the 4th graders will be go-
ing to see “A Christmas Carol” at the Racine Thea-
ter Guild on Monday, December 17. 
 The December Reading Log is attached to 
this newsletter. It is due on December 21. 
 Since we have been in school a few months 
now, some of the children’s school supplies have run 
low. Can you check with your child to see if they need 
any paper or pencils?  
  
 *Note: The 1st-4th grade Christmas program is 
on Wednesday, December 12 at 7:00 p.m. Please let 
me know if your child will not be participating. 
 *Remember to have your children study  
multiplication and division facts and read over Christ-
mas break. 
 
 
 

 
 

Topics to be Studied: 
 

Religion: Life of Christ 
Math: factors  
Social Studies: regions of the U.S. 
Science: animals and plants 
Language: mystery story/adjectives 
Reading: “American Stories” 
P.E.: jump rope and basketball 

Questions to ask your child: 
*What did Martin Luther post on the 
Castle Church doors? 
*If you have $10.00 and spend $5.72, 
how much change will you get? 
*Name one proper noun and one 
common noun. 
* What part of an atom has a negative 
charge? 

Points to Ponder: 
*I am God’s melody of life...He sings 
His song through me. 
*The more we love each other, the 
closer we come to God. 

 

Cougar Classic 

Nov. 29-Dec. 2 

Racine Lutheran High 

The 4th grade class has been asked to donate 

coloring or activity books for Project Magi. The 
dollar store would be a great place to buy them. 


